NOTICE TO STUDENTS — FACULTY OF
APPLIED SCIENCES

Cancellation of Examinations — 30th September 2025

This is to inform all students of the Faculty of Applied
Sciences that due to the one-day token strike declared by
the Federation of University Teachers’ Associations
(FUTA), all examinations scheduled for Tuesday, 30th
September 2025 are cancelled. The rescheduled dates
and times for the affected examinations will be notified in
due course.

We regret any inconvenience caused and appreciate your
understanding.

s

Assistant Registrar
Faculty of Applied Sciences
29th September 2025




